Monthly Stormwater Tip — April 2015

The Darby Creek Valley Association’s annual Stream Cleaning Event is scheduled for Saturday,
April 25, from 9am to Noon at scores of locations along the Darby Creek and at the John Heinz
Wildlife Refuge. Come out and join other volunteers pulling tires, plastic bottles, cans, and other
trash from the Darby Creek. Clean water starts with you! Darby residents who wish to volunteer
should meet at the Trolley Bridge on Springfield Road or at the Darby Town Center on MacDade
Blvd. Contact Team Captains Jan and John Haigis at 610-583-0788 for more information if you
are meeting at the Trolley Bridge location or Jim Mullarkey at 610-237-1270 if you are meeting
at the Darby Town Center. Gloves and other supplies will be provided at the site.



